
 
 

Highcliffe School Student Bulletin 
 

Wednesday 7th - Friday 9th September 2011: Week A 

 
Thought For The Week: 

Footprints on the sands of time are never made by sitting down. 
 
 

☺☺☺☺    Welcome Back!Welcome Back!Welcome Back!Welcome Back!    ☺☺☺☺    
 

A warm welcome back to all our students! As we begin a new school year, let us all look to the 

opportunities that making a fresh start brings. Aim to make the most of the wide range of 

activities that are on offer and look to begin your studies with enthusiasm and commitment. Please 

look out for all those students who are starting at Highcliffe this term, helping them to settle in 

quickly. Good luck for the coming year! 

 
Please can all Year 11 students remember to bring in their COMPLETED work experience log books/diaries 

in to school and hand in to their tutors as soon as possible. They are an essential part of your portfolio and 

you will need to fill in a replacement copy if you can not find it. Please also hand in any employer reports 

that you have been given. Mrs Finch 

 

Please can all Year 7 students who took part in the Take Your Child to Work day during Activities Week 

remember to bring in their work booklet and hand in to their tutors for their PHSE files. Mrs Finch 

 

Library Books: Please can you check to see if you have any library books or text books that need to be 

returned at the start of this term.  If you have, they need to be brought back to the library in the next 

few days to clear your account.  If you are not sure what you have, please ask Mrs Wheeler. 

 

A-level Maths Olympic trip: All students taking A-level Maths are invited to a Maths trip to see the 

Olympic village and hear talks on how Mathematics is used in relation to training and monitoring athletes 

aswell as designing and building Stadiums.  See Mr Edmonds for a letter and money needs to go to Finance 

as usual. 

 

If you are aged 14 or above and are interested in auditioning for the Burley Players Pantomime in 2012, 

please e mail sandra@simpson27.orangehome.co.uk or phone Sandy Simpson 01425403501 for details about 

the read through and audition.  Mrs McGrath 

 
Sports Tour –  

• Wednesday 8th September - Fitness (Lunch Club) in fitness suite.  

• Sports Tour Meeting - Thursday 9th September 1.45pm GL3 (lunch) 

• Thursday 9th September - Scrum Factory training session 3.10-4.10pm 



 

 

I WONDER……’What does the back of a rainbow look like?’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
DATE TEAMS OPPONENTS VENUE Return to school 

(approx) 

Week Beginning 19th 

September 

ALL YEAR 

GROUPS 

WINTON TBC  

Weds 28th 

September 

Year 9 

Year 7 

St Peters Highcliffe 

St Peters 

5.00pm 

5.30pm 

Thurs 29th 

September 

Year 10/11 

Year 8 

St Peters TBC TBC 

SPORTS TOUR – ITALY - OCTOBER 1st – 5th 2011 

Tues 4th October Year 7 BCS Highcliffe 5.00pm 

Tues 11th October Year 7 

12 a side 

Twynham Twynham 5.30pm 

Weds 12th October Year 10/11 Twynham Highcliffe 5.00pm 

Thurs 13th October Year 8 

Year 9 

Twynham TBC TBC 

Tues 18th October Year 7 

12 a side 

Arnewood Arnewood 5.30pm 

Weds 19th October Year 10/11 Arnewood Highcliffe 5.00pm 

Thurs 20th October Year 8 

Year 9 

Arnewood TBC TBC 

HALF TERM 

Weds 2nd November Year 10/11 

Year 7 

Porchester Highcliffe 

Portchester 

5.00pm 

5.30pm 

Thurs 3rd November Year 8 

Year 9 

Portchester Highcliffe 

Portchester 

5.00pm 

5.30pm 

Mon 7th November Year 7 

Year 11 

St Peters 

BSB 

Tournament 

Highcliffe 

TBC 

5.00pm 

Tues 8th November Year 8 

Year 10 

St Peters 

BSB 

Tournament 

Highcliffe 

TBC 

5.00pm 

Weds 9th November Year 9 

Year 7 

St Peters 

BSB 

Tournament 

Highcliffe 

TBC 

5.00pm 

Thurs 10th November Year 8 

Year 9 

BSB TBC TBC 

 


